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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-1035         0531 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:34:16                 Arvd-05:37:31  Clrd-06:00:33
         Narrative:      

Walk in party is requesting an officer's assistance bringing   
found dog into the station.  Dog is in a havahart trap and   
party needs help lifting it.  Owner of dog has already been   
contacted by finder and is en route to the station.

         Narrative:      
Dog has been reunited with owner.

25-1036         0930 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:30:57  Clrd-10:23:21
         Narrative:      

Light traffic, no violations observed.   

25-1037         1036 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/26/2025 1136
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:37:42                 Arvd-10:37:45  Clrd-11:35:15
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:37:43                 Arvd-10:37:46  Clrd-11:35:59
         Narrative:      

Officers out conducting Community Policing with clergy and   
congregants.

25-1038         1153 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release, release given, as well as   
exchange from and citation.

25-1040         1250 TREPASS NOTICE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:52:00  Enrt-12:52:43  Arvd-12:56:07  Clrd-13:05:58
         Narrative:      

Manager at store looking for assistance with a no trespass   
order.

         Narrative:      
224 has no trespass order issued by the business in hand.

25-1041         1334 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    EJ MEDAIROS WAY
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting she fell earlier in the day and   
possibly broke her arm.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital.   
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25-1042         1422 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:24:20                 Arvd-14:24:21  Clrd-14:46:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting unknown female party on ground in   
parking lot, 224 and FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
2nd E-911 call from store manager, reports party is on her   
feet at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party refused transport.   

25-1043         1557 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 472] BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-16:02:05                 Arvd-16:02:06  Clrd-16:14:15
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for 84yr old female who   
has become unresponsive, still conscious and alert.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-1044         1703 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:04:03  Clrd-18:01:04
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
1 citation issued for speeding. Cruiser clear.   

25-1046         1821 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-18:21:45  Clrd-18:26:30
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Warning issued.

25-1048         2144 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:48:12                 Arvd-21:48:41  Clrd-22:14:55
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:52:04                 Arvd-21:52:07  Clrd-22:14:56
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports vehicle smoking, no visible flames at   
this time. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is in the travel lane, 224 standing by for FD.   
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         Narrative:      
FD deemed vehicle overheating, no fire.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Raleigh's en-route.

For Date: 01/27/2025  -  Monday   

25-1063         0901 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting MVA report. Report issued.   

25-1065         0912 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:13:55  Enrt-09:15:13  Arvd-09:18:22  Clrd-09:27:29
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting her car appears to have been   
broken into. Party reports missing laptop and scattered   
belongings.

         Narrative:      
226 checking surrounding area for security footage. Report   
to follow.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station to fingerprint vehicle.

25-1067         1028 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow release form. Form issued.   

25-1068         1041 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow release form. Form issued.   

25-1069         1044 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting MVA report. Report issued.

25-1070         1120 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:20:38  Clrd-12:02:07

25-1071         1130 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:47:01                 Arvd-11:47:03  Clrd-12:15:53
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
possible theft of tools.

25-1073         1213 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [NO] ALDER RD
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         Narrative:      
E911 caller reporting smoke coming from house. Transferred   
to Norton PD via PSAP.   

25-1074         1242 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 834] HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:45:47                 Arvd-12:49:47  Clrd-12:55:27
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting a black medium sized dog with   
a pink collar walking around her backyard.

         Narrative:      
226 checked surrounding area. Nothing showing.

25-1079         1351 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her patient is having frequent changes   
in mental state. FD en route.

25-1085         1420 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
         Narrative:      

Party reporting attached vehicle has been repossessed from   
above location.

25-1081         1456 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting transport for her patient who is   
experiencing severe lower body pain. FD en route.

25-1083         1631 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:31:00  Clrd-16:43:25
         Narrative:      

Officer out with minor MVA.

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1,000. Paperwork exchanged.

25-1084         1649 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/27/2025 1910
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:49:58  Clrd-17:28:09
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One citation issued.   

25-1087         1712 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
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                       Disp-17:13:29                 Arvd-17:13:30  Clrd-17:27:40
         Narrative:      

Parties into station for LTC fingerprints.

25-1088         1726 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:37:36                 Arvd-17:48:23  Clrd-17:50:53
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting she received a suspicious package   
that she did not order.

         Narrative:      
Upon Officer arrival, calling party remembers who sent   
package. All checks okay.

25-1089         1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:28:00  Clrd-17:53:05
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:28:51                 Arvd-17:30:50  Clrd-17:36:53
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle. BCI en route.   

         Narrative:      
On-call clerk set bail at personal recognizance.

         Narrative:      
On-call bail clerk called back and changed bail to $250.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-33-AR
            Arrest:    LEE, AARON PAUL       
           Address:    214 COPELAND ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    48
           Charges:    IGNITION INTERLOCK, OPERATE WITHOUT
                       LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ.OFF
                       STOP/YIELD, FAIL TO

25-1094         1934 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 434] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:35:10  Clrd-20:05:38
         Narrative:      

225 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed. Cruiser clear.   

25-1095         1953 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] INDIAN COVE WAY
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         Narrative:      
911 caller requesting a lift assist. Caller transferred to   
Easton.

25-1096         1954 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] LIBERTY ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a medical emergency in Brockton. Caller   
transferred to Brockton.

25-1097         2156 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/27/2025 2214
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:56:14  Clrd-22:13:43
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:02:28                 Arvd-22:02:39  Clrd-22:13:42
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
Licensed operator took control of vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-1098         2217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:17:04  Clrd-22:21:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-1099         2235 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:35:18  Clrd-22:40:55
         Narrative:      

226 out with vehicle stopped in the middle of the attached   
intersection.

         Narrative:      
Operator looking for assistance with directions.  Party   
assisted and checks out okay.

25-1100         2238 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Order of reposession faxed over at this time for attached   
vehicle.

25-1101         2317 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:17:55  Clrd-23:43:03
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:20:56                 Arvd-23:24:48  Clrd-23:38:43
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A-1 en route.   
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         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle.  Report to follow.

25-1102         2334 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:34:31                 Arvd-23:37:02  Clrd-23:40:40
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:38:56                                Clrd-23:40:42
         Narrative:      

911 hangup.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.   

For Date: 01/28/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-1103         0032 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-00:32:30  Clrd-00:42:21
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1106         0149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:49:20  Clrd-01:53:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-1110         0420 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 01/28/2025 0432
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-04:22:48                 Arvd-04:23:31  Clrd-04:32:09
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for abdominal pain.   
Ambulance and cruiser dispatched to location.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-1111         0650 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:50:36  Clrd-07:24:14
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.
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25-1112         0728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:28:05  Clrd-07:31:11
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1114         0919 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports there is a deceased cat in the breakdown lane   
of the attached street. DPW notified.

25-1115         0921 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:25:14                                Clrd-09:25:31
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:25:14                                Clrd-09:25:36
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-09:25:14                                Clrd-09:25:33
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-09:25:14                                Clrd-09:25:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a patient is experiencing an irregular heart   
rhythm who needs to be transported to a local hospital; WBFD   
notified.

25-1118         1011 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:12:42  Enrt-10:13:23  Arvd-10:15:00  Clrd-10:39:54
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a two car motor vehicle crash at this   
intersection.

25-1123         1119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:19:33  Clrd-11:20:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop for missing front registration plate.

         Narrative:      
Operator supplied receipt for replacement registration   
plate.

25-1124         1124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:24:39  Clrd-11:29:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   9
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/26/2025  Thru: 02/01/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/02/2025

25-1126         1141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:41:26  Clrd-11:46:53
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-1128         1250 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1396] FOREST ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from a visiting nurse reporting her patient is   
disoriented and dehydrated.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Brockton Hospital.

25-1132         1305 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:07:46                 Arvd-13:07:47  Clrd-13:07:48
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release.  Release issued.

25-1133         1318 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-13:18:07  Clrd-13:24:29
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

25-1134         1442 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:43:53  Enrt-14:44:07                 Clrd-14:47:30
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting two loose dogs in the area.  One   
dogs may have been captured.

         Narrative:      
Dogs returned to owner prior to Officers arrival.

25-1135         1456 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:58:40                 Arvd-14:58:44  Clrd-14:58:45
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release form.  Two licensed   
operators present.

25-1136         1644 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 951] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:45:35                 Arvd-16:54:15  Clrd-17:09:35
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         Narrative:      
E-911 caller reporting 2 car mva. Cruiser dispatched. WBFD   
notified.

25-1137         1648 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1383] MILEBROOK RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:49:39                 Arvd-16:54:16  Clrd-17:04:37
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:55:17                 Arvd-16:55:19  Clrd-17:04:36
         Narrative:      

81 year old female unconscious and breathing raspy at this   
time. WBFD notified. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to the Good Sam. Cruisers clear.   

25-1138         1714 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:26:06                 Arvd-17:29:33  Clrd-17:33:28
         Narrative:      

Plymouth Pd requesting an Officer go by above residence to   
let attached party know they have her drivers license in   
their possession.

         Narrative:      
226 states the message was passed on attached and party will   
contact Plymouth Police directly.   

25-1139         1745 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 01/28/2025 1759
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:46:36  Enrt-17:47:02  Arvd-17:49:52  Clrd-17:58:46
         Narrative:      

Calling party states 2 car MVA, no injuries. Cruiser   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Information has been exchanged.

25-1140         1800 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:05:56  Clrd-19:01:57
         Narrative:      

Two warnings issued for speeding.

25-1141         1822 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:23:08  Clrd-18:54:27
         Narrative:      

225 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
1 Citation issued. Cruiser clear.   

25-1142         1849 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting MVA report. Report given.   
25-14-AC

25-1143         1903 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a fire alarm activation at the above   
location. FD notified and en route.

25-1144         2012 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:13:22  Clrd-21:06:13
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations issued.

25-1145         2133 ALARM, BURGLAR Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 723] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:35:18  Enrt-21:35:38  Arvd-21:37:57  Clrd-21:42:21
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:38:21                 Arvd-21:38:22  Clrd-21:43:20
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / zone 21 side barn door alarm.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by homeowner.

25-1146         2153 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1219] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:55:32                 Arvd-22:02:21  Clrd-22:47:31
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:55:37                 Arvd-22:02:20  Clrd-22:47:33
         Narrative:      

Taunton PD requesting our assistance with an arrest for the   
above party who was involved in an A&B domestic.   

         Narrative:      
Officers out attempting to locate suspect.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Male party in station at this time for booking.

         Narrative:      
Taunton police officer is at the station at this time to   
transport suspect back to Taunton PD.

         Narrative:      
Suspect has been released to Taunton PD at this time.

25-1147         2328 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:29:06                 Arvd-23:29:10  Clrd-23:39:43
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:29:09                 Arvd-23:29:11  Clrd-23:35:18
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:29:31  Clrd-23:34:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

For Date: 01/29/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-1152         0127 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:27:53  Clrd-01:29:47
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-1153         0135 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:35:54                 Arvd-01:35:57  Clrd-01:54:08
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:35:57                 Arvd-01:36:22  Clrd-01:46:17
         Narrative:      

Vehicle in question had a flat front tire. Unit 222 assisted   
the operator by following the vehicle home. Units clear.

25-1157         0347 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 01/29/2025 0401
  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:49:48                 Arvd-03:52:16  Clrd-04:01:32
         Narrative:      

Caller requested an ambulance for her husband who needs to   
go to the hospital for a urinary tract infection.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-1158         0516 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for a female with upper   
extremity numbness. F.D.dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital .

25-1159         0537 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ROOSEVELT AVE
         Narrative:      

Concerned citizen called to complain that a sander drove   
past him at a high rate of speed at the attached location.   
OIC notified.   
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25-1160         0645 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:46:15  Clrd-07:26:51
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 Citation issued.

25-1161         0823 DISORDERLY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-08:25:43                 Arvd-08:27:34  Clrd-08:56:43
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:30:32                 Arvd-08:32:01  Clrd-08:56:41
         Narrative:      

Manager from the above location complaining about an   
unwanted customer who is spraying herself with febreze and   
is spitting on the ground. Customer has been asked to leave   
multiple times and is refusing.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for an evaluation.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched and en route.

         Narrative:      
FD transporting female party to Brockton Hospital.

         Narrative:      
Brockton Hospital faxed over information about involved   
female party. Brockton PD notified.

25-1162         0831 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC change of address   
form.

25-1164         0914 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:14:00  Clrd-09:23:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

25-1167         1007 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-10:07:00  Clrd-11:01:42
         Narrative:      

228 reporting a house fire at the above location.

         Narrative:      
FD notifed and dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
228 speaking with homeowner. Homeowner stated that they were   
throwing cardboard into the wood stove which is causing the   
flames into the chimney.

25-1168         1023 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:23:00  Clrd-11:12:46
         Narrative:      

222 assisting with traffic at the above location due to a   
chimney fire.

25-1169         1041 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:41:21  Clrd-10:46:50
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1170         1042 ABANDONED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:49:39                 Arvd-10:52:24  Clrd-11:10:01
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby requesting to speak to an officer about   
an abandoned MV at the above location. Party is unable to   
get in contact with the owner of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised of the trespass tow process.

25-1171         1111 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [RAY] BUMILA DR
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a medical emergency in Raynham.   
Party transferred to Raynham PD via PSAP.

25-1172         1146 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:46:43  Clrd-12:17:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-1173         1154 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off MV crash report from MVA 25-
35-AC. Report placed in MVA folder.

25-1174         1230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                                                     Arvd-12:30:49  Clrd-12:39:38
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-1175         1249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:49:00  Clrd-12:58:23
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:50:45                 Arvd-12:52:47  Clrd-13:43:45
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:58:25                 Arvd-12:58:27  Clrd-14:26:10
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:04:30                 Arvd-13:04:31  Clrd-14:16:29
         Narrative:      

MV Stop at the above location.

         Narrative:      
226 requesting a second officer. 222 en route.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
226 10-3 with two parties.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's contacted for tow and en route.

         Narrative:      
226 10-3 with one adult female. Starting mileage 15178.3   

         Narrative:      
228 en route to station with one adult male party.

         Narrative:      
222 waiting for NIL.

         Narrative:      
226 in stating with female party for booking. Ending mileage   
15179.4

         Narrative:      
228 in station with male party for booking.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's is now in possession of vehicle.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-37-AR
            Arrest:    KILSBY-MUNAFO, CECILY MARIAH       
           Address:    56 BRYANT ST   BERKLEY, MA
               Age:    27
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION (DKT#2331CR000166)
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION (DKT#2460CR000547)
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION (DKT#2460CR001556)
         Refer To Arrest:      25-38-AR
            Arrest:    HODGE, JAMES A       
           Address:    1005 BELMONT ST Apt. #233   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    64
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION (DKT#2331CR001177)

25-1178         1411 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-14:13:12                 Arvd-14:13:13  Clrd-14:13:15
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting na erratic operator. Call Transferred   
to MSP.
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25-1181         1526 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 01/29/2025 1615
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:32:04                 Arvd-15:32:06  Clrd-16:08:34
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a hit and run.

         Narrative:      
Caller is behind vehicle at this time.

         Narrative:      
226 has vehicle stopped.

         Narrative:      
FD contacted and en route for an evaluation. Elderly party   
is a diabetic.

25-1182         1543 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 730] HIGH ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her father is having difficulty   
breathing. Male party is alert and oriented. FD contacted   
and en route.

25-1184         1608 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:12:47  Enrt-16:12:49  Arvd-16:16:59  Clrd-16:30:00
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting minor MVA.

25-1192         1634 Break & Entering Building Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [NB] NEW BEDFORD
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a break-in that occured yesterday at   
one of his rental properties. Transferred to New Bedford PD   
via PSAP.

25-1185         1645 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 5] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:45:00  Clrd-16:47:57
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

25-1186         1659 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:01:10                 Arvd-17:01:12  Clrd-17:16:20
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer in regards   
to credit card fraud.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1187         1704 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow release form. Form issued.

25-1188         1707 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] ROUTE 138
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a hit and run. Transferred to Easton   
PD via PSAP.

25-1189         1723 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:24:41                 Arvd-17:24:43  Clrd-17:24:47
         Narrative:      

225 onsighted DMV with flat tire. AAA en route.

25-1190         1726 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:27:17  Enrt-17:27:19  Arvd-17:34:03  Clrd-17:34:04
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:58:58                 Arvd-17:59:00  Clrd-18:02:51
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting an unoccupied vehcile in the   
parking lot with open door.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle gone upon arrival.   

25-1191         1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/29/2025 1758
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:28:00  Clrd-17:56:14
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:34:23                 Arvd-17:34:24  Clrd-17:56:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
May's en route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle. 225 and 226 assisting with paperwork.

         Narrative:      
Operator of vehicle has been picked up.

25-1193         1810 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1141] EAST ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off Toyota car keys she found at the   
bottom of her driveway on 01/27/2025.   

         Narrative:      
Property label created. 25-16-PR.

25-1194         1836 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST + PLAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-18:40:04                 Arvd-18:42:19  Clrd-18:48:27
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:42:10                 Arvd-18:42:12  Clrd-18:42:14
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:42:20                 Arvd-18:42:22  Clrd-19:04:02
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting two vehicle MVA. No PI or airbag   
deployment. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on own power.   

25-1195         1944 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:44:00  Clrd-19:49:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party has proper paperwork.

25-1196         1957 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:58:46  Clrd-20:30:19
         Narrative:      

225 community policing at Citizens Police Academy.

25-1198         2206 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:06:40  Clrd-22:09:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-1199         2217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:17:02  Clrd-22:20:52
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-1200         2221 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm No Bill (weather)
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/29/2025 2235
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:22:52  Enrt-22:22:56  Arvd-22:28:27  Clrd-22:28:28
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:33:13                 Arvd-22:33:18  Clrd-22:35:53
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ employee and overhead door.   

         Narrative:      
Noone on the premises.  Heavy wind in the area.  Building   
checks secure.
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25-1201         2228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/29/2025 2233
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:28:00  Clrd-22:33:08
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for defective tag light.

25-1202         2255 BUILDING CHECK Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:55:32  Clrd-23:00:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-1203         2308 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/29/2025 2317
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:08:00  Clrd-23:15:51
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Registry issue.  Party provided the proper paperwork.    
Warning for marked lanes.

For Date: 01/30/2025  -  Thursday   

25-1204         0039 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:40:13                 Arvd-00:40:16  Clrd-01:05:49
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:40:14                 Arvd-00:40:17  Clrd-01:03:52
         Narrative:      

BCI is off with a male party with blood on his hands. Unit   
222 and 228 were dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Officer requested F.D. to respond to evaluate the male party   
who was complaining of heart issues.   

         Narrative:      
Units are cleared, male party was transported to the Good   
Samaritan Hospital by F.D.

25-1211         0205 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1565] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-02:08:19                 Arvd-02:08:21  Clrd-02:19:37
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         Narrative:      
911 caller stated she fell in the bathroom and she can't get   
up on her own. F. D. and unit 222 were dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Units clear, no medical transport needed .   

25-1218         0724 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-10:17:06  Clrd-10:26:36
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-1213         0828 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting accident report.  Report issued.

25-1216         0956 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 01/30/2025 1012
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-09:57:57                 Arvd-09:59:28  Clrd-10:11:35
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an elderly female party fell and injured   
her hand.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-1220         1133 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:34:01  Clrd-11:45:16
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign and window tint violations.

25-1221         1151 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-11:51:00  Clrd-11:54:02
         Narrative:      

226 assisting DPW.

25-1222         1213 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an elderly male fell with a head strike.    
FD dispatched.

25-1224         1251 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an elderly male with labored breathing.  FD   
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dispatched.

25-1225         1334 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-13:34:55                 Arvd-13:38:59  Clrd-13:43:57
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he fell in the parking lot.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

25-1229         1413 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-14:13:05  Clrd-14:17:24
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding and brake light violation.

25-1231         1440 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-14:40:15  Clrd-14:54:11
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-1232         1500 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    S MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-15:00:13  Clrd-15:04:01
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for marked lane violation.

25-1233         1507 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to renew LTC.  Receipt issued.

25-1234         1611 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:13:16                 Arvd-16:13:17  Clrd-16:34:45
         Narrative:      

911 transfer from Easton, call was very muffled.  Caller   
possibly fell.

         Narrative:      
Second 911 from involved.  He stated he fell and needed help   
getting up.  FD and 226 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Male party transport to the hospital.

25-1235         1616 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON + PURCHASE
         Narrative:      

Numerous 911 callers reporting MVA in Easton.  Transferred   
to Easton PD.

25-1236         1638 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:42:12                 Arvd-16:44:55  Clrd-16:46:34
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:46:39                                Clrd-16:47:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that he witnessed a male party drinking a   
twisted tea alcoholic drink and go into the business.    
Caller believed the male party was driving the vehicle.    
Caller no longer on scene.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.

25-1237         1645 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-16:46:31                 Arvd-16:46:33  Clrd-16:58:18
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:47:18                 Arvd-16:49:02  Clrd-17:13:53
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that a male and female just shoplifted from   
the above store.  Caller stated that it was a white male and   
female both wearing black jackets.  The female was carrying   
a red reusable shopping bag.  Suspects left on foot walking   
towards Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1238         1653 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant 01/30/2025 1714
  Location/Address:    KEENAN ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-16:58:23                 Arvd-17:03:01  Clrd-17:03:03
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-17:04:51                 Arvd-17:10:12  Clrd-17:10:52
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that there is a black infiniti parked in   
the lot where the buses are and there is a male party with a   
tool bag looking around the buses.  Caller believed this to   
be suspicious.

         Narrative:      
Checked lot gone upon arrival, spoke with reporting party   
stated party walked in lot with tool bag then went back to   
his vehicle.

25-1239         1701 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-17:03:32                 Arvd-17:03:33  Clrd-17:04:23
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator.  Caller stated   
vehicle was all over the road and was very close to her car.

         Narrative:      
228 checked the area and could not locate the vehicle.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  23
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/26/2025  Thru: 02/01/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/02/2025

25-1240         1719 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] DEPOT ST
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting a mutual aid ambulance for a MVA.  FD   
dispatched.

25-1241         1723 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:23:34                 Arvd-17:23:35  Clrd-17:27:59
         Narrative:      

226 on a follow up.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1242         1748 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:50:51                 Arvd-17:51:19  Clrd-17:56:32
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:14:00                 Arvd-18:24:00  Clrd-18:32:22
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a past shoplifting from store.  Suspect is   
described as a white male wearing a black shirt and black   
sneakers.  Suspect left in attached vehicle headed towards   
the highway approximately 5 minutes ago.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
226 attempting to make contact with suspect at residential   
address.

25-1244         1844 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:41:59                 Arvd-19:42:01  Clrd-19:53:21
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting to speak with an officer in regards   
to her brother-in-law making threats to her through text   
message.  Party states that nothing occurred tonight but her   
brother-in-law is texting her threatening messages.  Calling   
party did not want PD to respond to her residence and stated   
that she would come to the station to file a report.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1245         1849 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party encountered in the rear parking lot.  Party was   
informed to move along.

25-1247         2021 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-20:23:08                 Arvd-20:27:59  Clrd-20:31:23
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                       Disp-20:29:15                 Arvd-20:29:16  Clrd-20:31:24
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting that he is intoxicated and needs to go   
to a detox.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Male party transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

For Date: 01/31/2025  -  Friday   

25-1253         0303 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller stated his sister was involved in physical   
altercation with her boyfriend at Framingham College and he   
was on his way there.  Caller transfered to Framingham P.D.

25-1254         0557 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:58:00  Clrd-07:04:17
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-1255         0810 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:12:16                 Arvd-08:12:18  Clrd-08:25:47
         Narrative:      

226 transporting party to Brockton District Court.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off at court, 10-20.   

25-1256         0849 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1515] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:52:38                 Arvd-08:55:20  Clrd-09:02:13
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup, no answer on call back, 224 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Verified no emergency, 10-20.   

25-1260         0924 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:26:21                 Arvd-09:26:22  Clrd-09:56:13
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports two car MVA, no reported injuries, 226   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
226 requesting NIL. A-1 Towing en route.   
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         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle, 226 transporting female party to station,   
starting on trip 15349.4.   

         Narrative:      
Ending on trip 15349.8.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-1262         0934 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropped off LTC renewal, receipt given.

25-1263         0945 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] ROCKLAND ANE
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting his brother fell in Brockton, caller   
transferred to Brockton PSAP.

25-1264         1011 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:14:24                 Arvd-10:15:13  Clrd-10:23:05
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting they ran out of gas at top of off   
ramp, 224 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party was able to add gas and they will be on their way, 10
-20.   

25-1274         1212 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an Ambulance for a patient with   
hypertension.

25-1268         1309 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:11:38  Enrt-13:12:31  Arvd-13:17:52  Clrd-13:29:22
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a suspicious male party knocking on   
her door asking to cut trees down for free.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with reporting party and reviewed ring camera   
footage.  Party described as an older white male wearing a   
brown jacket.  Involved party left the area operating a red   
pick up truck.  Surrounding area checked, unable to locate   
vehicle.

25-1270         1324 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:31:16  Enrt-13:31:21  Arvd-13:33:20  Clrd-13:42:39
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a suspicious black male asking   
patrons for money.
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         Narrative:      
228 checked the area, unable to locate party.    

25-1275         1407 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1269] TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:10:28                 Arvd-14:10:29  Clrd-14:44:44
         Narrative:      

Officer out on PCO follow up.

         Narrative:      
Involved checked himself into a treatment facility.

25-1278         1701 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/01/2025 0656
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:42:28                 Arvd-06:49:43  Clrd-02/01/2025 @ 06:56:01
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party to retrieve belongings.

         Narrative:      
Property returned and signed for at this time.

25-1279         1818 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [BRO] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:18:00  Clrd-18:40:59
         Narrative:      

226 out attempting to serve LTC suspension notice.   

         Narrative:      
Notice has been served in hand.

25-1280         1849 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:50:35                 Arvd-18:53:23  Clrd-19:01:23
         Narrative:      

226 transporting citizen to their home.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off.

For Date: 02/01/2025  -  Saturday   

25-1284         0127 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:28:40  Clrd-01:29:29
         Narrative:      

Checks okay.

25-1285         0130 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:30:50  Clrd-01:32:48
         Narrative:      
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Checks okay.

25-1286         0133 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:34:13  Clrd-01:34:47
         Narrative:      

Checks okay.

25-1288         0141 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/01/2025 0153
  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:43:24                 Arvd-01:48:13  Clrd-01:52:57
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states she has a high fever and cannot stop   
shaking WBFD notified. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital by   
ambulance.

25-1291         0228 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-02:28:39  Clrd-02:29:18
         Narrative:      

Checks okay.

25-1292         0232 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1518] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-02:33:03  Clrd-02:33:30
         Narrative:      

Checks okay.

25-1293         0435 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/01/2025 0500
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:36:37                 Arvd-04:40:43  Clrd-04:58:36
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states her child actively having a seizure.

         Narrative:      
Juvenile transported to the South Shore Hospital with parent   
in ambulance.

25-1294         0500 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states a patient fell and struck her head. WBFD   
notified.
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25-1295         0530 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for a male patient with   
increased shortness of breath. WBFD notified.

25-1296         0724 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/01/2025 0743
  Location/Address:    FARM RD
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:25:48                 Arvd-07:31:27  Clrd-07:42:19
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance due to feeling   
lightheaded and dizziness. WBFD notfied. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to the Brockton Hospital by   
ambulance.

25-1298         0909 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    CHRISTIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:18:16  Enrt-09:18:19  Arvd-09:21:04  Clrd-09:37:11
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting fraud on her credit card.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1302         1014 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting an accident report. Report given   
in hand.

25-1303         1016 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in remaining items needed for LTC   
renewal. Receipt given in hand.

25-1305         1058 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release and accident report.   
Both given in hand.

25-1306         1115 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

228 reports roads are becoming slippery due to the weather,   
DPW notified.

25-1307         1119 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  29
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/26/2025  Thru: 02/01/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/02/2025

                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:19:00  Clrd-11:20:22
         Narrative:      

222 was given a lost wallet.

         Narrative:      
Owner of wallet in station to pick up the wallet at this   
time. Wallet given to party.

25-1309         1344 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/01/2025 1406
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1568] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:48:18  Enrt-13:48:19  Arvd-13:49:17  Clrd-14:06:52
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports his wife is a diabetic and currently   
feels weak and tired. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-1310         1423 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:35:00  Enrt-14:35:00  Arvd-14:40:00  Clrd-15:04:00
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report, report given in   
hand.

         Narrative:      
Party requested to speak with an officer regarding the   
report. 222 spoke with party.

25-1311         1500 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in new LTC application. Paperwork   
taken and receipt given in hand.

25-1312         1653 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:53:48  Clrd-17:21:14
         Narrative:      

Officer observing traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 citation issued.

25-1313         1705 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:12:08  Clrd-17:53:06
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed. Cruiser clear.   
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25-1314         1718 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:22:31                 Arvd-17:22:33  Clrd-19:44:19
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-17:24:48  Clrd-18:53:29
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports he has noticed inventory going   
missing for the past few months and recently discovered   
video of a customer taking items.

25-1315         1836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:36:21  Clrd-18:38:08
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for lights violation.   

25-1316         1854 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1474] ESTHER DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:04:13  Enrt-19:04:15  Arvd-19:07:12  Clrd-19:08:58
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports male party experiencing irregular heart   
rhythm. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Brockton Hospital by WBFD.

25-1317         2020 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports male party's blood sugar level is 46,   
profusely vomitting. Was unresponsive but now responsive FD   
enroute.

25-1318         2036 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:38:18  Enrt-20:38:25  Arvd-20:39:49  Clrd-21:21:12
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:38:23  Enrt-20:38:27  Arvd-20:40:04  Clrd-20:51:37
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:39:45  Enrt-20:39:49  Arvd-20:39:50  Clrd-21:00:58
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a two car accident. Unknown   
on injuries. No airbags. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for 1, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
WBFD to transport one patient.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for second vehicle, Raleigh's enroute.
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         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene. Two plates held.

25-1319         2043 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:52:42  Enrt-20:52:44  Arvd-20:58:00  Clrd-20:59:56
         Narrative:      

signal 2\entry, exit employee door and over head.

         Narrative:      
225 checked the building all appears secure.

25-1323         2202 ASSIST CITIZEN CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:25:08  Enrt-22:26:18  Arvd-22:31:22  Clrd-22:39:07
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:26:16  Enrt-22:26:20  Arvd-22:31:21  Clrd-22:39:07
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding his safety when it comes to Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay, he was concerned about conversations had   
over social media.

25-1322         2206 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:09:55                 Arvd-22:09:57  Clrd-22:25:21
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:10:05  Enrt-22:10:09  Arvd-22:11:16  Clrd-22:21:41
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:13:26  Clrd-22:21:43
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ garage, ac main entrance, ac back 1. Alarm company   
has video footage and party just went behind a shed.

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene out with 2 parties. One party reports he   
is the mechanic. Officers were able to confirm with a   
manager that he is an employee at the establishment.

25-1321         2207 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a male party fell and has a hematoma,   
is alert and conscious. FD enroute.

25-1324         2230 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:31:25                 Arvd-22:33:10  Clrd-22:38:15
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding the recent calls at the residence.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with the parties and they were advised of the HPO   
process, they will be looking further into it.
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25-1325         2332 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/02/2025 0112
  Location/Address:    PEARL RD
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:38:20  Enrt-23:38:26  Arvd-23:41:25  Clrd-02/02/2025 @ 01:12:17
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports he is having heart palpitations. FD   
enroute.


